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Departmental Standing Committee (DSC) Reports 

The PSA noted the report presented by the employer on the provincial status of the Departmental 

Standing Committees (DSC) in departments with concern. The report once again confirms the lack of 

commitment from Gauteng Provincial Departments. The employer submitted year planners of 

individual departments. The report, however, indicates that most of the DSCs is still not effective. 

This, after workshops on the terms of reference and operations of the DCS took place. The PSA 

demanded that this matter be referred to the Director-General of the Gauteng Province at the Office of 

the Premier for her urgent intervention.   

 

Recognition of Improvement of Qualifications  

The matter of recognition of improved qualifications has been on the agenda of the Chamber for more 

than three years. The employer constantly indicated that it is awaiting direction from the DPSA. This 

has reached a stage where the PSA can no longer tolerate the delaying tactic and the PSA declared a 

dispute on the failure to implement PSCBC Resolution 5/2014.  

 

Members will be updated on progress.  
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